

# SEPTEMBER 2022

#### **WEDNESDAY CLASS**

We have decided to return to one continuous class on a trial basis. The class will start at 7pm with beginners and progress through improvers to intermediates as the evening goes on, finishing at 9.30pm. Dancers can therefore arrive and leave at any time. If you arrive in the middle of a dance, please feel free to join in and then go and pay when it finishes so that our helpers have a chance to dance too.

### **DISCOUNT CARDS**

The cards are £45 for 10 classes saving 50p per class. Cards can be used for any of our classes, just hand it to our helpers who will sign and date it. The cards can be paid for by cheque or by bank transfer. For more details, see one of us at classes.

#### STRICTLY SWEEPSTAKE



The new season of Strictly Come Dancing will soon be with us and we will be having our usual sweepstake. The cost is £6 per ticket and the person (or group) who has drawn the winning couple will receive half the takings (plus a trophy) while the other half will go to our charity of the year, Alzheimer's Research UK.



Total raised so far this year is £1082.50

Thank you all so much for your support!

## **TEA DANCE**



Saturday 1<sup>st</sup> October 2 – 4.30pm at Winnersh Community Hall.

The tea dance will be beginner / improver level.

Tickets are £6 each in advance. We will be holding a raffle to raise funds for Alzheimer's Research UK and there will be a quiz.

Please bring cakes to share. We will provide tea and coffee, please bring your own mug.

The next tea dance will be at the Crescent Centre on Sunday 19<sup>th</sup> February 2023.

## **CHRISTMAS PARTY**



Our Christmas party will be back at the Crescent Centre this year.

Wednesday 21<sup>st</sup> December from 7 – 9.30pm.

It will be for all levels and the theme will be We Three Kings – think rich, vibrant colours!

Tickets are £6 each in advance. We will be holding a raffle to raise funds for Alzheimer's Research UK and there will be a quiz.

We will have a 'decorate a bauble' competition with bauble shapes cut out of card for people to colour, collage, paint, etc. Your wonderful, artistic creations will be used to decorate the room and there will be a prize for the best one!

Please bring a small plate of food for sharing. We will provide drinks, please bring your own glasses.

#### **CHRISTMAS CLOSURE**

Our last event this year will be the Christmas Party on Wednesday 21st December.

We will restart classes on Monday 9th January 2023.

